I have very much pleasure in sending
cordial greetings to the (reek Orthodox Church
and Soolety of ths City of Greater Jollongong.

Your activities in catering to the
spiritual and social needs of the adherents of
the OGreek Orthodox Chwreh are most commendable.
Australia and Greece have many ocemmon bonds, not
least of whieh is their occsmon Christian heritage.

I cengretulate all of you who through
faith and ssal have built this house of worship
and Greek Community Centre.

Re. -+« MENZIES

CAHBERRA,
30th August, 1962,



